
  
 
 
Hello families, 
 
With our epic school year coming to a close, I just wanted to extend a personal farewell to you and your children.   In 
September, I will be going to Simon Cunningham to be their new Principal.  Thank you for being a wonderful 
community to work with, and I will be forever grateful for your kindness and support.   You have wonderful children, 
and I feel honoured to have been a part of their lives. 
 
As a small tribute to our teachers and support staff at Goldstone Park, I am putting together a movie to express 
gratitude to them for all of their hard work and dedication this past year.   It has been a whirlwind for them, and they 
have taken on continuous changes with grace, dedication, and determination. 
 
If you have time in the next couple of days, could your child or yourself write a note similar  to the picture that is 
below, and send it to me at cook_k@surreyschools.ca   I appreciate your help with this.  If the notes/messages are 
sent by Wednesday, at 4:00, I would be very grateful.  Below is a sample of what the photos could look like. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Have a wonderful summer!   
 
With care, 
 
Kym Bailey-Cook 
Vice Principal 
Goldstone Park Elementary 
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